

MEMORANDUM

Date:

April 6, 2020

To:

Camp Inmate Population

From:

D. Patrick, Executive Assistant/Grievance-Coordinator

cc:

RE:

Response to Influx of Inmate Requests to Staff

This is in response to the multiple Requests to Staff (Cop-outs) which have been forwarded to my office for response. Due to the number of Requests to Staff received, individual responses will not be provided, nor will any future requests regarding this same matter be addressed.

Staff has not been provided guidance by the Bureau of Prisons (BOP) regarding the Attorney General's Memorandums involving any revised procedures for an inmate's placement on Home Confinement. Therefore current procedures will remain in place.

Furthermore, due to the current decision by the Bureau of Prisons to close the facility and the subsequent transfer of all inmates, each of you will have to make this request at your new facility.